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Leicester Forest 
East, Kirby Muxloe & 
Glenfield 

Your Local Team 

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioritise the following in August 2023.  
 
Priority 1: Road Safety  
You said: That Road Safety issues are your number 1 concern.  
What we are going to do: *Speed Enforcement Patrols *Partnership Working *Issue Traffic Offence Reports (TORs  
 
Priority 2: Antisocial Behaviour (ASB)  
You Said: Anti-Social Behaviour including use of motorbikes on open spaces was an issue to you.  
What we are going to do: *Targeted patrols *Educational Events *Partnership Working  
 
Priority 3: Burglary  
You Said:  Residential burglaries was a concern.  
What we are going to do: *Targeted patrols *Educational and Target Hardening Events *Partnership Working  

What we are doing 

Priority 1 Road Safety:  

- Conducting Speeding Enforcement Patrols when the issue is 

most prevalent, sporadically but regularly across the beat area.  

- Issue Traffic Offence Reports (TORs) for offences and keep you in 

formed in relation to these.  

 

Priority 2 Antisocial Behaviour (ASB): 

- Patrols of Parks and other recreational and business areas where ASB is being reported to be occurring.  

 

Priority 3 Burglary : 

- Using data to examine patterns of crime and locations involved. From this, targeted patrols and specific operations can 

be organised to combat burglaries and apprehend those responsible.  

    

What matters to you  
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News 

Community engagements 
Don’t miss out on our events  

 

Wednesday 20th Sept. — LFE Library —Beat Surgery — 10:30—11:30  

 

Wednesday 18th Oct. —Morrison’s, Glenfield — Beat Surgery — 18:00—19:00  

 

Tuesday 14th Nov. — TESCO, Glenfield —Beat Surgery — 18:30—19:30  

Following reports of Anti-Social Behaviour in and around Kirby Muxloe Cas-
tle, patrols are being carried out to deter inappropriate use of the Castle 

and its grounds. We have had reports of people swimming in the Moat dur-
ing periods of hot weather. Police wish to remind everyone that such activi-
ty is highly dangerous and is to be discouraged, especially as the site does 
not have a permanent member of English Heritage on site. In 2021, there 

were 277 accidental drownings in the UK. 62% of these happened at inland 
waters and 83% of these were males. With the prospect of fine weather 
predicted during the early part of the month, advice is to keep out of the 

water and to report anyone found attempting to enter it.  

 

Change of Neighbourhood Policing Inspector. 

On the 30th August Inspector Palmer handed over to Inspector Whittle as 
Command of Hinckley and Blaby Neighbourhood Policing Area who brings 
great experience and a broad policing background, including recently lead-
ing our Rural Policing Team. 

Insp Palmer said— “Thank you all for your support during my time in this 
role, it's been a privilege and one I will look back on fondly as I move to a 
new role as Chief Inspector in the Leicester City East Area.” 

 


